
Regional District ofOkanagan-Similkameen

101 Martin Street, Penticton, B.C-, V2A 5J9

Telephone: (250) 492-0237
Fax: (250) 492-0063
Email: Jnfo@rdos.bc.ca

RE: Temporary Use Permit Application for 3575 3rd Street, Naramata

Current Use:

Currently, the home and property are used for a single family dwelling.

Proposed Temporary Use:

It is odr intention to offer the home as a vacation rental for visitors who frequent Naramata, for

purposes of tourism and work. Our time period would range from May 1st to October 31st each

year/ with the intention of renewing annually, as permitted by the RDOS.

My family has been in Naramata for many generations (my own children are 6th generation). I

grew up here and intend on raising my boys here, so preserving the community heritage and

character is absolutely paramount to us.

We reside full time only two blocks south of this property, and will be available to check in and

manage the vacation rental and guests responsibly. We have spoken to our neighbours and

shared our intention to shortterm rent the property. We have kept the communication open

and hope to continue this relationship moving forward. The quality of life for our neighbours

and existing residents nearby is of utmost importance to us. We ourselves are neighbours to a

vacation rental (3189 3rd Street) and appreciate what that can iook/feel/sound like!

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Deanna (Smith) & Brent Ryll


